
01/09/2023 

To Whom It May concern: 

I am writing this recommendation letter for Walker, Mykahl Anthony who is applying to your program. I  

have known Mykahl for about three years in my capacity as a school counselor. Mykahl is in the college 

preparatory pathway and has done his best to maintain a 3.6 GPA in his academic performance. 

He has consistently received awards and letters of recognition for his achievements. 

Mykahl is a member of the tennis team and student Government.  According to his teachers, he is 

always very helpful in class and has great communication skills.  

With his positive attitude, Mykahl has strived through challenges and manage to handle things that 

his peers may not be able to manage positively. At this time, his goal is to attend a four-year 

college, stay on campus, and support himself with a work-study program. 

In conclusion, I recommend Walker, Mykahl Anthony to this leadership program. If you need any 

additional information, feel free to contact me at 770-473-2941. 

  

Sincerely, 

Dr. Bernadette Dare 

Mount Zion High School 


